
Field School in Medieval Theatre Studies  
August 11th to August 26th, 2014 

Queen’s Drama Program and the BISC 

 
Highlights  
 
Undergraduate students at Queen’s University have the 
opportunity to participate in a two week immersive experience 
during England's Medieval Festival at Herstmonceux Castle, the 
home of the Bader International Study Centre.  The Medieval 
Festival at the Castle is Britain's largest and most magnificent 
celebration of the colourful Middle Ages.  
Be sure to visit the website at www.englandsmedievalfestival.com/   
 

 Location  
 
 The field school is based at the East Sussex campus of Queen’s University, the 
Bader International Study Centre.  The BISC is located in Herstmonceux Castle, 
an hour and 20 minutes by train south of London.  The ancient castle sits on 600 
acres of parkland with extensive gardens and trails. The cities of Eastbourne, 
Hastings and Brighton are just a short drive away.  In addition, students can 
easily participate in independent travel throughout Europe before or after the 
program.  

   
 

Plan of Study* 
  
DRAM 271/3.0 – Medieval Dramatic Literature   
DRAM 273/3.0 – Medieval Dramatic Performance  
Prerequisite: DRAM 100 or permission of the department 
*Pending Approval. Further course details will be available on the website in December. 
 
Timing and Costs 
 
Instruction at the Castle will begin on August 11th. The Field School will conclude on August 26th at the end of 
England’s Medieval Festival. The total cost for the program is $2,950 CAD. This includes tuition for 2 courses/6 
units, residence and meals while at the Castle, field study trips, entrance fees, and scheduled shuttle service to 
and from the airport at the beginning and end of the Field School. Students are responsible for their own 
transportation to and from the UK, health and travel insurance, visas (if applicable) and personal spending 
money.  
     
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

For further information, contact: 
 

Jenn Stephenson, Undergraduate Chair, Drama  
jenn.stephenson@queensu.ca  

Lynn Sadlowski, BISC Admission Representative 
lynn.sadlowski@queensu.ca 

 
Further Information can be found on our website in early December 

www.queensu.ca/bisc 
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